Department of Police, Fire and Emergency Management - Gifts, Benefits and Hospitality Report Q3 (1 January to 31 March 2022)

The DPFEM Gifts and Benefits Policy has been updated and the new guidelines align with the Department of Premier and Cabinet’s Whole of Government Gifts, Benefits and Hospitality Policy.
Items such as confectionary, greeting cards, stationery, or other items of little intrinsic value are classed as “token mementos” and are not considered to be a declarable gift, benefit or hospitality if the commercial value is under $50.

As always, the default position of all DPFEM employees should be to decline the offer of any gift, benefit or hospitality received in the course of work duties.

There are no items to declare for this quarter.
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